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                                   BEYOND PROJECT COMPLETION 

 

Our project, eVETMI (Enhancing Vocational Education and Training through Mobility and Internships), 

concludes this month after 14 months of dedicated effort towards advancing VET education in Greece, 

Italy, and Germany. Throughout the project's duration, we conducted a  needs analysis, facilitated a 

mobility program in Italy, developed a comprehensive platform for accessing internship and mobility 

opportunities, organized info days, and a final event held in Argos, Greece, where we presented all the 

remarkable outcomes. As the project's end approaches, we recognize that the journey has only just 

begun. We firmly believe that this mission cannot be confined to a project duration; it must become an 

ongoing commitment to empower future projects and initiatives. 

One of the key factors driving our decision to continue working towards VET is the establishment  

partnerships. Throughout the project, we collaborated with various VET institutions, stakeholders, and 

students. These partnerships have become the foundation for further growth and development. By 

providing evidence of the positive outcomes of mobilities and internships in VET education, we can 

influence decisions that prioritize and invest in such opportunities in vocational training. The conclusion 

of e-VETMI project marks not an end, but a new beginning in our commitment to enhance VET 

education through mobilities and internships. Our experiences, partnerships, and successes have fueled 

our determination to continue this work. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who actively participated and contributed to the success 

of this project. Your involvement was instrumental in achieving our goals and creating a meaningful 

impact. Moving forward, we look forward to maintaining connections and collaborating on future 

initiatives and opportunities in the field of VET education. Let's continue working together towards 

fostering accessible and enriching vocational training experiences for individuals across borders. 

 

 

 

 

 


